OCEANSIDE PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB GENERAL MEETING NOVEMBER 7TH 2016 MINUTES

7pm Ed Dunnett president, welcomed visitors and guests. He informed those present of the recent death of Kevin Mc Guiness, a long time member, and paid tribute to him, a video of Kevin's photographs was shown.

Guest speaker Eiko Jones then showed his pictures of underwater landscapes and spoke about the work being done to secure and protect the salmon habitat in this area. His pictures of salmon at various stages of their development and the pristine underwater conditions certainly helped us to appreciate our environment.

Contact for Eiko www.eikojonesphotography.com

After a short break the meeting continued with reports:-

The president informed those present that the club has been incorporated as a society and the name has changed to "The Oceanside Photography Society". He thanked Rick Horte for the work he did to achieve incorporation.

Treasurer reported on Finances

Membership is now at 102 people. Freida welcomed people who had joined that evening.

Newsletter progressing well, Shelley thanked those on her team and encouraged members to continue to submit articles and photos.

The Field trip and assignment for this month were announced and members were reminded that the info is always on the web site.

Education session on Nov. 15th will be on taking good family portraits, and creating art work with our photographs.

Information was given regarding two upcoming exhibitions.

Tickets are now available for the workshop with Rick Hulbert, in March 2017.

The next meeting will be a social and members were asked to bring a plate of goodies and remove the plate at the end of the evening.

The meeting ended with videos:-

Entries to the Lions Gate competition . Favorites for October Assignment Field Trip The Meeting adjourned at 9pm.

Minutes taken by S. Shivers.